From the

CHANCELLOR

June 15, 2023

Dear TCU Community,

The 150th year of Texas Christian University has featured many milestones and celebrations.
Today, we add one more — the Anne Burnett Marion School of Medicine at TCU has

received full accreditation from the Liaison Committee on Medical Education (LCME). This is
wonderful news for the entire TCU community and helps us to achieve our goal of
strengthening our academic profile and reputation.

The LCME notified the Burnett School of Medicine at TCU that it received full accreditation
status immediately. The Burnett School of Medicine was originally accredited in 2018. New
schools go through a three-level accreditation process, from preliminary accreditation to
provisional accreditation and finally, to full accreditation.

Attaining full accreditation in the same year as graduating the inaugural class is a formidable
task. I thank Dean Stuart D. Flynn, M.D., and the faculty and staff of the Burnett School of
Medicine for achieving this tremendous milestone. I also wish to thank all of you for your
support and collaboration with the medical school through this process.

Full accreditation for the medical school is an important step in the TCU strategic

plan, Vision in Action: Lead On and brings recognition to the entire university. The Burnett
School of Medicine already has celebrated several major milestones this year, including a
naming gift, the first successful Match Day, first hooding ceremony and first graduates —
now we add one more.

Congratulations to the Burnett School of Medicine!
Lead On, Horned Frogs!

Victor J. Boschini, Jr.
Chancellor
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